Mr. Hubert Brighton, Secretary, State Board of Regents, State House, Topeka, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Brighton:

We are pleased to send you a supply of printed basketball schedules for our 1941-42 season. I am sorry that these were not mailed to you earlier, and in the future I hope it will not be necessary for you to write for them. We shall put you on our permanent mailing list.

Trusting that you will be able to see many of our games this year, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.